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Howard Jablon

From: Archie, Carl <CARCHIE@broward.org>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:45 AM

To: ajhydro@bellsouth.net

Subject: FW: L2015-026 First Baptist Church of Coconut Creek

See below. Thanks. 
 

From: Archie, Carl  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 4:07 PM 
To: Portillo, Jose 
Subject: L2015-026 First Baptist Church of Coconut Creek 
 
I have reviewed the Paving and Drainage Plans associated with L2015-026. I do not object to the proposed development. 
Thanks.  
 

 

Carl R. Archie, P.E. ENG. IV 
Water and Wastewater Services/Water Management Division 
2555 West Copans Road 
Pompano Beach, Fl. 33069 
(954)831-0753, FAX (954)831-3285 
WWW.BROWARD.ORG 
 

 

 

 
Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public 
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message 
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public 
disclosure. 


